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11/10/15

VIA EMAIL: FOIA @metrarr.com

Metropolitan Rail Corporation (METRA)
Thomas Stuebner — FOIA Officer
Kathleen Haton — FOIA Officer

547 W. Jackson Blvd.

Chicago, I1. 60661

Dear Ms. Haton & Mr. Stuebner:
Under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140, I am seeking the following:

1.) Video footage obtained from the dashboard mounted video camera in the Union
Pacific Northwest Line Train Number 624 on 11/10/15 between the hours of 6:00 a.m.
and 7:30 am. CST.

2.) Audio recordings of all two-way radio traffic between Union Pacific Northwest Line
Train Number 624°s conductor and control tower on 11/10/15 between the hours of 6:00
am. and 7:30 am. CST.

Pursuant to the Act, please provide these records electronically. Files may be provided as
an attachment to an email response.

If there are any fees that exceed $25 or if you need additional information to process this
request, please contact me at 847-304-1489.

Sincerely,
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Al
Nathan Delack
President
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